
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
By using rain-friendly practices on your property, you can help reuse 

rainwater and protect our environment. 

Free Workshops 
Free workshops to introduce the Program will be held at three locations. Each workshop will cover 
program eligibility and basic aspects of homeowner project design, construction and materials.  
 
This rebate program called “StormRewards” will help residents of Nipomo, the City of San Luis 
Obispo and the City of Arroyo Grande design, install and pay for rain-friendly practices. Rebates 
up to $999 will be available for qualifying rain-friendly projects such as rain gardens and pervious 
pavement.  
 

Free Workshop Dates and Locations 
 

Monday, April 7th 

6-8 p.m. 
681 W. Tefft St, Nipomo 

(Drive around to the separate 
building at the rear of the 

parking lot) 

 

Wednesday, April 9th 
6-8 p.m. 

864 Santa Rosa Street, 
San Luis Obispo 

(Ludwick Community Center) 
 

 

Wednesday, April 23rd 
6-8 p.m. 

215 E. Branch Street, 
Arroyo Grande 

(City Council Chambers) 

 
Who Should Attend? 

 Residential homeowners 
 Homeowner/Mobile home associations 
 Businesses -  service providers such as landscape contractors and material suppliers 

 
Provided through a partnership with Coastal San Luis Resource Conservation District, the City 
of Arroyo Grande, and the City and County of San Luis Obispo. 
 

Rebates up to $999.00 


